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Notice to All Members of the College of Denturists of Ontario from the Registrar 

regarding a Letter from Fogler Rubinoff LLP 

 

It was recently brought to the College’s attention that a letter dated July 5, 2013 from the law 

firm Fogler Rubinoff LLP has been circulated to denturists in Ontario. The letter addresses the 

use of the “Procedure Codes” to which the Denturist Association of Canada (DAC) holds the 

copyright and the use of the trademark DD. It is not within the purview of the College to 

comment on the validity of the commercial assertions made in the letter. However, the College 

wishes to reassure all members who hold a current certificate of registration that they are 

entitled under section.8(1) of the Denturism Act, 1991, to use the restricted title “denturist”.  

 

The College will look into the matter respecting the use of the letters DD by registered 

denturists in Ontario. 

 

Please note that it is only the College of Denturists of Ontario that is in the position to 

determine whether an act of professional misconduct has occurred. 


